
Lora Langford 
 
I am a resident of Washington state and I love living here. Washington is my home. I hope for its
future and pray that my daughter is able to enjoy the diverse and amazing places in nature that I
have. One of Washington's gems is the Columbia River and its basin. I am asking you to say, "NO"
to Millennium Bulk Terminal's proposal to build North America's largest coal export terminal.
Please protect our environment, our nature and our kid's future. Please stop this and help prevent
disastrous impacts to our rivers, wildlife, fish and environments. Thank you for listening and
standing with the people of the state that oppose the coal export terminal.
 


